
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, students, and staff of 
the Sweetwater Union High 
School District are invited to 
this important meeting to 
discuss school safety and campus 
security. 

 
Representatives from the Sweetwater Union 
High School District, the City of Imperial 
Beach, the IB Sheriff and the San Diego 
Police Department will be on hand to 
discuss school safety and security 
efforts. There will be a question and 
answer period with school and police 
officials at the end of the presentations. 

For more information:  
Contact John Czajkowski 
john.czajkowski@sweetwaterschools.org 
619-691-5533 

www.sweetwaterschools.org 

Thursday, 
May 24, 2018 
5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 
Mar Vista High School 
Old Gymnasium 

505 Elm Avenue, Imperial Beach 
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